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Fisher Phillips Attorney Examines Fourth Circuit Opinion on
Website Accessibility
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Lawsuits over non-compliant websites with the Americans with Disabilities Act are on the rise.

Employers are looking to court opinions for guidance in anticipation of federal regulation. In an

article for Law360, Columbia attorney Phillips McWilliams examines the Fourth Circuit’s ruling in

Griffin v. Department of Labor Federal Credit Union and its narrow victory for businesses defending

against these lawsuits.

To read the full article, visit Law360 (subscription required).
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